COPY
LLOYD'S REGIIER QOF SHIPRLNE

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Your ref: N.S.FUEL 2652/58/3A 29th June, 1959.

Dear S8Sir,

lssn. (H) R,F.A, DINGLEDALE

With reference to your letter of the 30th
April last and previous correspondence, it is
noted from the shipping papers that the ves:el
arrived at Devonport on the 10th May and it is
concluded that she is now laid up at that port,

I take this opportunity to remind you that
the Donkey Boiler Survey will become due at the
end of the present month and that the vessel's
class is subject to the ballast pump water end
being renewed by the end of this month and 15
fathoms of chain cable, placed on board at
Gibraltar, being verified by the Society's
Surveyors.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Director of Stores,
Naval Store Department,
Admirelty,

LONDON, S.W«l,

il
| U{{&
0\0361-0\0

-0 f‘t‘ 55

oo




